
Legislative Action Committee Meeting – November 2012 
 
 
The Legislative Action Committee convened at 7:30 p.m. in the District Office Conference 
Room on November 20, 2012. 
 
Legislative Action Committee members present: Mr. Brady, Mr. Gellar, Mrs. Crudele, and Mr. 
Miller 
 
Other Board Members Present: Mr. Maginniss 
 
Administrators present: Mr. Simon 
 
 
The group discussed various issues that it might address, including distribution of state aid, 
homestead rates throughout Islip, unfunded mandates, and APPR. 
 
It also considered different approaches to getting the message out, such as letter writing, press 
conferences, and meetings with legislators. 
 
The committee decided to pursue a multi-district approach.  Mr. Simon has reached out to the 
other superintendents in the Islip Cluster to gauge interest in a collaborative effort. The 
committee will set up a multi-district meeting during January, at which time it will decide which 
issues to attack. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
 


